

26 February 1985

Dear Mr Taylor

The Prime Minister has asked me to inform you that she is transferring the following Question tabled by you for written answer on Wednesday 27 February:

To ask the Prime Minister, how many overnight stays Welsh Office Ministers spent in Wales during the month of Janaury.

I am asking the Table Office to make the necessary transfer arrangements.

Yours sincerely Nicky Roche.

> MISS NICKY ROCHE Parliamentary Clerk

The Rt Hon John David Taylor MEP MP House of Commons London SWl